607 Lindenow/Glenaladale Road Lindenow South, 3875

Telephone: 03 51571397 Fax: 03 51571722

Email: lindenow.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au

12th September, 2022





Lindenow South Primary

School Newsletter



Where has the time gone? We are already into the last week of term. It has been so pleasing to see students settle into new routines and expectations with ease. The new literacy and numeracy block has been highly successful and if anyone visited our school they would see students engaged in explicit focused learning to develop their reading, writing, and maths skills every morning.

This week will be extremely busy as swimming comes to an end and students celebrate their learning. Students and staff welcome our wider community to visit us on Tuesday for our School Open Day which will be a day of play. Then on Thursday students will put on their dot day t-shirts and celebrate International Dot Day.

Thank you for a wonderfully warm welcome and I look forward to sharing new and exciting learning in Term 4.

Have a Happy and safe holiday!

Bronwyn Joyce (Principal)



THANK YOU, TROY

Last Monday Mrs. Joyce brought in 200 of her books from home along with two bookshelves that needed building. Troy (Lucia's dad) worked with Blayton, Hamish, and Zach, teaching the boys as they built the bookshelves together. The boys really appreciated Troy including them and asked to join him on other projects.



WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING ON

FRIDAY'S?













Fridays are the day of the week when students at our school participate in their specialist programs. Last Friday students were given a choice of creating with robotics or joining the cooking program. Senior students Jemma and Isabelle prepared the food and Zach was the week's master chef cooking Honey Soy Chicken and Fried Rice. Delicious!

The remaining students created moving robots and coded using the program called Scratch. It is so rewarding to watch as students lead their own learning and have choices in what they do.



Swimming

Over the past five weeks, students have been travelling to the Bairnsdale Recreation Centre to participate in the school's swimming program. Students have learnt new skills to help them when around and in water. This Thursday students will finish the program with a session of games and fun.













'Growing with the Community' est. 1888 Your Local School - Award winner, Innovative and Caring



Congratulations to Jemma Dalli and Emmett Tatulaschwili this week's 'Student of Week' winners.







Students Prepare For International Dot Day

This Thursday students will celebrate International Dot Day. International Dot Day is celebrated by adults and children for boosting courage so that their creative potential is released. It is a great day to connect and collaborate, and also to celebrate self–expression. Students started preparing for the day last week in Art using paints and drawing. Their starting point a black dot.













important things to remember







Last week we celebrated the birthdays of Braxton and Hamish.

Happy Birthday boys from everyone at Lindenow South Primary School.

This week is the last week of swimming. School finishes for Term 3 at 3.15pm, Friday

End of term
Assembly
this Friday at
2.45pm

Dates to Remember

Lindnow South
Primary's
Day of Play
Sept 14th

International
DOT Day
Sept 15th

Last day of Term 3 Sept 16th





GLOBAL CARDBOARD CHALLENGE



You are invited to Lindenow South Primary School's Cardboard Arcade

607 Lindenow-Glenaladale Road
Lindenow South
Wednesday 14th September 2022
2 – 3pm

